We are thoroughly enjoying be
here in Kisumu. It is so good t
able to spend time with our ma
Kenyan friends and with our
missionaries. As we write this
newsletter, we have been

a little more than a month
have been busy, very bus
sharing Agape with lots o
visitors; exploring avenue
Agape expansion into Kitale
and, possibly, even into Nakur
developing plans for a new fac
for our Agape Girls; reconnecti
with and encouraging our Ken
staff; participating in more
meetings than we can count
(including a meeting of our
Kenyan Board); and much, mu
more. It is a challenge to put it
into words for you and to give
a sense of all that is going on.




